

TIN CAN SAILORS, INC. DESVETS



The National Association of Destroyer Veterans

Executive Director
Terry Miller
terrymiller@destroyers.org

October 26, 2021

USS *Robert A. Owens* Shipmates Association ATTN Mr. Larry McCoskey 4110 Dolphin Road Louisville, KY 40220

Dear Mr. Larry:

Thank you for your gift of \$100.00 to Tin Can Sailors. Contributions such as these help to carry out the three-part mission of our association:

- to educate and broaden the public's understanding of the contributions made by destroyers and those who served aboard them and to promote and preserve destroyer history;
- to support today's destroyer Navy and encourage understanding of its importance and mission:
- to promote camaraderie among our members through many events, our magazine, library, website, social media and by facilitating reunions of former shipmates.

Members who send in additional funds allow us to make an impact on the lives of sailors from yesterday, today and tomorrow.

Tin Can Sailors is recognized by the Internal Revenue Service under Section 501(c)(3). This was a donation for which you received no goods or services, therefore, it is tax deductible as allowed by law. Consult your tax advisor for additional information.

On behalf of Tin Can Sailors, thank you again for your generous contribution.

Sincerely,

O.M. Little President